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Silver Travel Award.

We are very pleased to have received this from the Mayor of London’s office. It coincides with the completion of the long awaited ‘Zebra Crossing’ outside the school. This is a major breakthrough in our efforts to improve road safety for our children and the local community. 

October is ‘Walk to School Month’ and our Key Stage 1 and Reception pupils will be participating in their Walking Teddy Club.
Book Fair
Will take place between 5-7th October in Anne Line Building.

Food Tasting.

We will be launching our winter menu for school lunches on Tuesday 13th October. Please come along to the school hall at 2.30pm to sample the food. 
Coffee Morning
Thank you to all the parents who supported our coffee morning in aid of McMillan Cancer Research. This enjoyable event raised £140.

Harvest Festival

Thanks also to those of you who provided food for our Harvest Festival Appeal for the Homeless. The children celebrated by performing an excellent assembly. The choir sang beautifully and 1K performed a very fitting poem. The foodstuffs collected have been donated to ‘North London Action for the Homeless’ and will provide many well needed meals.
Whole School Mass

The children will be attending mass in the church on Wednesday 14th October at 11am. Please join us if you can.

Family Learning Conferences.

Shortly you will be receiving more information about these meetings which will be taking place during the week beginning 19th October.

Year 6 Secondary Transfer.

The deadline for completing secondary school applications for our current Year 6 pupils is 31st October. Please contact  a member of staff if you would like some help with this task. 

National Poetry Day.

Thursday 8th October is National Poetry Day and all of the children will have an opportunity to write and recite some poetry. 

Football 

Well done to our boys who were narrowly eliminated at the semi final stage of the recent borough wide tournament.

Year 6 Trip.

Year 6 will be visiting Lea Valley water works next week. This is an enjoyable way to deepen their understanding of the science curriculum.
We have just begun the month of October which is a special time to pray the Rosary.
The Rosary is a prayer that reminds us that Jesus loved us so much that he died on the cross for us.

The Rosary tells the story of Jesus’ life in four parts;

The Joyful Mysteries

The Sorrowful Mysteries

The Glorious Mysteries

The Luminous Mysteries

Each time we pray the Rosary we should focus on Jesus’ life as well as a special intention we want to pray for.

